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Please reconsider not increasing the STR tax at this time.  We have a short term 

rental house in Manzanita and I am concerned that many renters may choose to go 

elsewhere. The renters bring additional revenue to business and restaurants and 

other services in Manzanita and I am concerned that it would be a hardship for all. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Barbara Edstrom 


